UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
' LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

November 12, 1940

Dre Je He Schrant
Wolcott Building
Hutchinson, Kansas

Dear Dre Schrant.

I received & letter dated November 1 from
Le Ee Means, stating that there is one hiteh in
the order for basketball glasses for Marvin Sollenberger.,
Mre Means states that he wrote you asking for the

pupillary distance and the bridge width. He states
these were omitted in your prescriptione

If you have not already sent this information
- Tto Mr, Means, the Athletic Director of Beloit College,
Beloit, Wisconsin, will you please do so in order that

there will be no further deley in giving Sollenberger the
benefit of these glassese

By the way, Charles Walker states that these

glasses have helped him very much and I am hoping for
the same results for Marvin Sollenberger.

With all good wishes, I am,

Sincerelf yours,

TPirector—o Physical Educg®fon and Recreation
Varsity Basketball Coac}




